
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

1 December 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Phonics Workshop  

Following on from our Welcome Evenings back in September, we are running further phonics 

workshops for parents and carers to find out more about the teaching of Phonics at Broadstone First 

School. The workshop will outline what phonics is, how it helps your child with their early reading and 

writing and provides a range of ideas for activities and resources you can use to support your child at 

home.  While this workshop is aimed at Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 parents and carers, we welcome 

anyone who would like to come along to learn a bit more about Phonics and how you can support 

your child in their early reading and writing.  

 

We will be holding two possible workshops on Thursday 9 December at either 9.30am or 5pm for 

families to attend. Please note these are the same workshop, so there is no need to attend both.   

Sadly, due to the current COVID restrictions, we will be running this as a virtual event via Webex.  

 

If you would like to attend then please do book a space by either emailing or calling the school office 
on office@broadstonefirst.poole.sch.uk or 01202 694376. Please note for those confirming a space, 
the link for the meeting will be sent out the day before. 
 

We look forward to meeting you then.  

 

Best wishes  

 

 

 

Rebecca Wood                         Tom Balll   Ella Crocker 

Head of School          EYFS Teacher  Year 2 Teacher  

 

 

 

                      
 

 


